
children, and children who are 
very creative.  The collaborative 
efforts are a sight to see.

Christmas books are waiting 
children and parents getting 
ready for the Christmas season.  
Some new Christmas stories and 
lots of old-time favorites are 
ready for a reading session.

The Library will be closed on 
December 25, 26, and 27.  Fore 
more information call 453-2495.
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The Coke County Library and 
the Robert Lee City Hall are 
pleased to have on display 
Christmas train scenes created 
by Head Start students and their 
dads.  The project was a result 
of the students reading and 
watching The Polar Express, the 
Christmas story of a mysterious 
train headed for the North Pole.  
The creative projects speak to 
dads who are engaged with their 

from

Looking forward to our 
grand opening this spring!


